
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 17, 2013 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Michael Linetsky has undertaken a very important and timely mission. He is attempting to make the glorious riches 

of the Jerusalem Talmud and Teachings of the Land of Israel available to the Jewish world, scholars and laymen 

alike. To this end he has devised a number of different resources, which are all authoritative, comprehensible, and 

easily accessible. Those interested can access his precious material on the following Website: 

www.talmudyerushalmi.org 

 

As Jewish history progresses toward our ultimate redemption, opening up the hitherto relatively closed doors of the 

Jerusalem Talmud is a very crucial project, and Michael Linetsky is to be acclaimed for initiating this 

comprehensive project. These resources have been enthusiastically received by major Jewish organizations. 

Michael Linetsky’s effort succeeds where others fall short because of its extensive reach. It aims not just at 

learning circles, but at the broader audience, rabbis and scholars alike. 

 

I, for one, have used his materials and have found them outstandingly helpful. I intend to use them in my personal 

study even more in the future, and wish him and his team every possible success. I encourage all who are 

committed to the objectives of Talmud Torah to support Michael Linetsky in every way possible.  

 

Very truly yours, 

 
Rabbi Dr. Tzvi Hersh Weinreb 
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